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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to you as I am very concerned regarding the issue of the
medical board of Australia's drafting of a revised code of conduct for
medical practitioners in Australia. I refer in particular to page 7
paragraph 4, where it will effectively take away a doctor's ability to
have a conscientious objection regarding morals and ethics that differ
from others.

Many people are outraged in the way good doctors are being gagged to
follow the ideology of a minority. I ask for you to please see the sense
in what you are are proposing in the revised code of conduct as well as
the negative effects it will have on our society in the coming weeks,
months and years to come.

Thankyou,

Victoria Karam
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